Freedom of Information Act 2000 – Draft Local Plan Financial/Economic Viability Assessments
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked for:
1. A copy of any financial/economic viability Assessments associated with Leicester's current draft Local Plan. 

Please see attached.

2. The name of the company/consultancy and individuals who prepared any such assessments and what environmental and sustainability credentials they have. 
The company who undertook the study were HDH Planning and they met the requirements of the Brief. Their website is http://www.hdhplanning.co.uk/
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 


